
August 26, 2021

NC Utilities Commission

4325 Mail Service Center

Raleigh NC 27699-4300

Docket Nos. EMP-118, Sub 0 and Sub 1
Timbermiil Wind

Commission Members:

I am a landowner in the project area. f have been working with this company for
over 6 years now and they have an excellent record. I would recommend the
company to anyone interested in renewable energy.

The wind turbines wHI be near our home place and hopefully a turbine or two will
end up on our property. The extra income for our farm bottom line will be good
for all the farmers participating in the project.

I urge you to approve the application before you. T^aftk -/ou for ^
consideration.

Sincerely,

^4 r/lc^
Syl a Monds

T^ Center Hill Road
Tyner NC 27980

EMP-118 sub 0CS


